Citizens Review Board

From: steve <mysupercrash@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, February 7, 2020 11:32 AM
To: Citizens Review Board

Subject: Re: KWPD Response 19-004(b)

| also have legal questions about the O’Connell complaint, you and | are both aware that the city and police department
have taking a stance on 365.16, that jurisdiction falls where the call is placed, O’Connell has acknowledged he found out
the jurisdiction in which the call was placed, but refused to turn it over to the proper jurisdiction, further, O’Connell is on
video tape saying he went to Chris Weber, and Chris Webber authorized the subpoena, the investigation from internal
affairs has stated that Chris Webber has told them that he never authorized the subpoena, this is further evidence that
O’Connell is lying, and covering up a very serious crime, the CRB in the annual report expressed this concern, nobody in
the Police Department or the city has responded, and the situation has only escalated, instead of deescalated, the city
needs to take proper action soon, The internal affairs investigation has uncovered some very serious concerns, | would
like to know how the CRB is addressing these concerns, the same concerns that they asked to be addressed a year ago,
still go unaddressed by the city

From: Citizens Review Board <crb@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Sent: Friday, February 7, 2020 10:04 AM

To: steve <mysupercrash@hotmail.com>

Subject: RE: KWPD Response 19-004(b)

Dear Mr. Legnaioli,
| have forwarded your reply to the Board and Mr. Cintron for a response.
Best regards,

Thomas Pakenas

From: steve <mysupercrash@hotmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 6, 2020 10:43 AM

To: Citizens Review Board <crb@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: Re: KWPD Response 19-004(b)

I would like to know how the Citizen review board is handling this complaint response by the police department, does
the CRB believe it is appropriate for the officer being complaint against, to conduct his own investigation? And then not
sign off on it per 112.533?

| will need an answer for this

From: Citizens Review Board <crb@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, January 28, 2020 10:30 AM

To: steve <mysupercrash@hotmail.com>

Subject: KWPD Response 19-004(b)

Dear Mr. Legnaioli,



Attached please find KWPD’s response to your complaint number 19-004(b). Per CRB Policies and Procedures you are
allowed to provide a reply. Please advise our office if you desire a hearing on any of your recently filed complaints.

Best regards,
Thomas Pakenas, Executive Director
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